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ROZOL

FIELD RODENT BAIT

KILLS FIELD RODENTS

COMMERCIAL

KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 11825 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:  
CHLOROPHACINONE 0.01%

NET CONTENTS         22.7 kg

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY:

SELLER'S GUARANTEE SHALL BE LIMITED TO THE TERMS SET OUT ON THE
LABEL AND SUBJECT THERETO.  THE BUYER ASSUMES THE RISK TO PERSONS
OR PROPERTY ARISING FROM THE USE OR HANDLING OF THIS PRODUCT AND
ACCEPTS THE PRODUCT ON THAT CONDITION.

LIPHA CHEMICALS INC. 
CHEMPAR PRODUCTS DIVISION 

660 MADISON AVENUE NEW YORK, 
NY 10021

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

This product is to be used only by experienced personnel in the
control of field rodents.

Treat at the rate of 7 kg of bait per acre, preferably during
spring and/or fall.  The bait may be broadcast over areas that
are infested with harmful meadow voles (Micritus pennsylvanicus)
and deer mice (Perimyscus sp).

KEEP AWAY FROM FOODSTUFFS



PRECAUTIONS

Harmful if swallowed.

This product can be absorbed through skin, so it should be
handled with gloves.  Keep away from humans, domestic animals and
pets.

This product is toxic to wildlife.  The use of anticoagulant
formulations can present a significant hazard to predatory
mammals and birds through secondary poisoning.

Do not contaminate water by cleaning equipment or disposal of
waste.

Do not re-use empty container.  Destroy it by perforating or
crushing.  Bury or discard in a safe place away from water
supplies.

FIRST AID:  Do not get in eyes, on skin, or on clothing.  In case
of contact, flush with water for 15 minutes.  If swallowed, give
patients 1 to 2 glasses of water and induce vomiting by touching
back of throat with finger.  Do not induce vomiting or give
anything by mouth to an unconscious person.  Call a physician
immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  If swallowed by humans, domestic
animals, or pets, this material may reduce the clotting ability
of blood and cause bleeding.  In case of ingestion, intravenous
and oral administration of Vitamin K1 combined with blood
transfusions are indicated as in the case of hemorrhage caused by
overdoses of bishydroxycoumarin.  Call a physician immediately.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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